
 

  

 ERRATUM NOTICE 

ERRATUM NOTICE 

The Maruleng Local Municipality hereby informs all interested bidders for the bid notice with 

reference number MLM/SCM/27/2025(Construction of Metz Internal Street Phase-1) , 

MLM/SCM/28/2025(Construction of the Willows Internal Street Phase-2), 

MLM/SCM/29/2025 (Rehabilitation of Hlohlokwe Access Road/GA-Mohlala), 

MLM/SCM/30/2025 (Refurbishment of Taposa Taxi  Rank) and  MLM/SCM/31/2025 

(Rehabilitation of The Oaks to Finale)  which were published  on the Sowetan newspaper on the 

15th of January 2025, that the bids closing date has been extended from the 24th of February 2025 

to the 4th of March 2025. 

MBD forms for MLM/SCM/27/2025 and MLM/SCM/28/2025 have been amended and uploaded 

on the Website. Bidders who might have deposited their bid documents into the tender box are 

encouraged to request them back if necessary.  

 

Service providers are furthermore informed that tender number MLM/SCM/2025(Construction 

of Metz Internal Street Phase-1) has been changed from 80/20/ to 90/10 in terms of preference 

point system and addendum to Section 3100 in the BOQ as well as page C64 C2.3 SCHEDULE 

OF QUANTITIES – SUMMARY 

 

Interested companies  for the bid published in the above mentioned newspaper are requested to 

continue collecting bid documents from Maruleng Municipality finance Department/Website at 

any time of working days from 07H00 am to 16H00 pm until the extended deadline of submission. 
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